
Dear Parents,
 
You are invited to join us for our:
 
Primary Year in Review Assembly (Nursery to Y6)
Wednesday 22nd June
9.00am
Sports Hall B
 
We will be reflecting on and celebrating the past year and sharing 
some of these highlights with you.

There will also be some performances from our students throughout 
the assembly. We anticipate that the assembly will finish at 11am.

We hope you are able to join us for this special event.

Primary Year in Review Assembly

The Primary Leadership Team


